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The Secretariat to the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, wishes to inform that the companies Deloitte & Touche and Accenture have been invited to make a presentation on the Management Study at the informal Working Group’s meeting scheduled for Monday, November 18, 2002.

Prior to the presentations, scheduled for 3:30 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. respectively, there will be a meeting of the Working Group. Delegations are therefore kindly requested to arrive on time. As this information is of interest to all, the Chair invites all member states to attend the meeting to be held in the Bolivar Room at 2:30 p.m.

There will be interpretation in Spanish and English.
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